
  

TO ALL MEDIA HOUSES 

 

CESSATION OF STRIKE ACTION BY PHARMACISTS AND PHARMACY 

TECHNICIANS 

Following the collective decision by Organized Labour of which GHOSPA is a member, we 

declare a cessation of the strike action. 

The leadership of GHOSPA thus calls on all Pharmacists and Pharmacy Technicians to 

resume work. The general public should expect full pharmaceutical care provision from 

tomorrow the 16th of July 2024.  

We expect SSNIT to adhere to their own declaration. We similarly call on government to 

expeditiously address all the concerns espoused by Organized Labour. 

Thank you. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

                                                                                                                               
Dr. Emmanuel Owusu Owiafe                       Richard Ofosu Addai 

(National Chairman)             (PTAG President) 
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